
 Welcome to Our Choir Family  

at the Cathedral Church of St. Paul 

138 Tremont Street, Boston! 

What does it mean to join our choir community? 

 Joining our choir isn't just about singing; it's about joining a team. We lead by
singing. At the core is a group of young, talented singers known as Choral
Scholars who understand the worship life at the Cathedral. Our volunteers are
essential in expanding this vibrant group

 Sight singing is an essential skill that we nurture within our choir. Don't be
daunted if your sight singing skills are a bit rusty; with practice and patience, your
skills will come back to life.

 We sing traditional Anglican music as well as music from other traditions.  The
guide is the three-year Revised Common Lectionary.

 On Sundays we come together to rehearse at 8:30 am for the 10 am service of
Holy Eucharist.  There are 4-5 additional rehearsals arranged separately.

 We sing each Sunday as well as services on Christmas Eve, Ash Wednesday, and
Holy Week. We also have midweek services with music during Advent and Lent.

 There are two concerts on December 16th and April 13th, and a Christmas play on
December 23rd.  All of these events take place at 4 pm

 The annual Messiah Sing is a popular civic event.  This year the Messiah Sing is on
Wednesday, December 20th. Scores are provided.

Singing in our choir requires an in-person audition.  You may contact me 
at lmundinger@diomass.org. 

Come join us! 
Musically yours, 

Louise Mundinger 


